
Dear Plano East Parents and Students,

Plano ISD and the Plano East Counseling Department are so excited to present 
your student’s senior year course offerings and assist them in creating the 
optimal schedule for their last year of high school.  

During the month of November, we will offer students and their families 
opportunities to learn about all of the options available.  We hope that providing 
you with all of the information now will allow you time to engage your student in 
conversations about their hopes for the future and how this last year of high 
school could move them closer to achieving their dreams.  

Calling the Plano East Panther Class of 2026!  For the 2025-26 school year we 
will conduct course registration in SchooLinks.  The SchooLinks icon is located in 
each student's Webdesk for easy access.  Please take time over the next couple 
of weeks to preview the 2025-2026 Course Registration Resources for PESH 
Parents and Students. The resource page includes a wide variety of resources, 
such as the course catalogs, academic guides, videos explaining the Career and 
Technical Education courses, course planning pages, and much more. Click on 
this link to be directed to the page of resources.

We look forward to working with you and your students on registering for courses 
in November and hope the holiday season is full of peace and joy for you and 
your family.

Sincerely,
PESH Counseling Team

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Js9CwZr-7XCWURZnLgYcQ4We0F4cNOkVHyE24tgKXvA/edit?usp=sharing

